## Message from Stephen Sugrue, Ph.D. – Research Continuity Planning

## Emerging Issues < RESPONSE@shands.ufl.edu>

Mon 3/16/2020 7:21 PM

To: Emerging Issues < RESPONSE@shands.ufl.edu>;

## Dear Colleagues,

To assist principal investigators as they prepare for additional research-related impacts that may result from the rapidly evolving response to the COVID-19 pandemic, we have posted a document that provides guidance for research continuity planning on the UF Health Bridge COVID-19 intranet site. The document can be found at the following link: <a href="https://bridge.ufhealth.org/response/2020/03/16/message-from-stephen-sugrue-ph-d-research-continuity-planning/">https://bridge.ufhealth.org/response/2020/03/16/message-from-stephen-sugrue-ph-d-research-continuity-planning/</a>

Because of the fluidity of present circumstances, guidance may further evolve over time.

Thanks for your patience and cooperation.

Stephen P. Sugrue, Ph.D.
Associate Vice President for Research, UF Health
Acting Senior Associate Dean, Research Affairs
University of Florida College of Medicine
Box 100215, MSB, Room M-102
Gainesville, FL 32610-0215

Phone: 352-273-5995 Fax: 352-273-9108 sugrue@ufl.edu

[NOTE: The link above can only be accessed via the UF Health Bridge. You will need to log in to the Bridge via the

VPN if you are not on the network.

The VPN link is: <a href="https://vpn.ufhealth.org/">https://vpn.ufhealth.org/</a>]